From: Simon Rutter <

Sent: 12 March 2018 09:05

To: North2

ce ]

Subject: RE: Planning Inspectorate: 3174772 - Former Railway Social Club, College Lane,
London

Dear Mr Joyce

Thank you for your prompt. | have now received instructions from our client that, following further negotiations and
discussions with the local planning authority, they would like to withdraw the planning appeal.

Regards

Simon Rutter MRTPI
PROCTOR WATTS COLE RUTTER

Chartered Architects & Town Planners

Tel 01747 851881 | Fax 01747 851081 | Web www.pwcr.co.uk

Proctor Watts Cole Rutter Limited is a Private Limited Company, Registered in England No. 05012963
Registered Office: Grosvenor House, Bleke Street, Shaftesbury, Dorset, SP7 8AW

This message (including any attachments) is confidential and may be legally privileged. If you are not the intended recipient, you should not disclose, copy or
use any part of it - please delete and/or destroy all copies immediately and notify the sender by calling 01747 851881 or emailing mail@pwcr.co.uk.
Although it is believed that this email and any attachments are virus free, it is the responsibility of the recipient to confirm this.

From: North2 [mailto:North2@pins.gsi.gov.uk]

Sent: 09 March 2018 10:50

To: Simon Rutter

Cc: planning.appeals@camden.gov.uk

Subject: Planning Inspectorate: 3174772 - Former Railway Social Club, College Lane, London
Importance: High

Dear Mr Rutter

I refer to the attached letter dated 20 February. I don't appear to have received a response
from you regarding this.

Please can you send me a response to this letter as soon as possible. If I do not hear from
you within the next 7 days, we will continue with the arrangements for the appeal.

Regards
Michael Joyce - Case Officer

The Planning Inspectorate
Room 3N, Temple Quay House, 2 The Square, Temple Quay, Bristol BS1 6PN

Tel: 0303 444 5395

Email: North2@pins.gsi.gov.uk
Twitter: @PINSgov
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Correspondents should note that all communications to or from the Planning
Inspectorate may be automatically logged, monitored and/or recorded for lawful
purposes.

This email and any files transmitted with it are confidential and intended solely for
the use of the individual or entity to whom they are addressed. If you have received
this email in error please notify the system manager.

This footnote also confirms that this email message has been scanned by Websense Email

Security Gateway for the presence of computer viruses.
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This email has been scanned by the Symantec Email Security.cloud service.
For more information please visit http://www.symanteccloud.com




